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SPECIAL AWARDS CEREMONY  
 

 

A group of Miami Police officers are the recipients of the Miami Dade 

County Association Chiefs of Police prestigious award. A special ceremony 

luncheon will be held today, Thursday, May 2, 2024, at 11:30 a.m., at the 

intercontinental Ballroom, located at 100 Chopin Plaza.   

 

On March 2nd officers were dispatched to a call regarding an armed subject 

walking eastbound on the Venetian Causeway. Upon arrival, the officers 

located a Miami Beach Police Officer restraining a subject who matched the 

description, and noticed a gunshot wound to the officer’s left leg. The 

officers quickly applied a tourniquet to the injured officer’s leg and 

immediately transported him to Jackson Memorial Ryder Trauma Center.  

   

Please join us in honoring their professionalism, great judgement, teamwork, 

and composure while faced with a life-threatening crisis. 

 

For more information call the Miami Police Department’s Public 

Information Office at (305) 603-6420. 
 

 

 


